[image: About Us - Southampton Inclusion Partnership]	



To parent/carers of Year 11 pupils,

The Post 16 partnership have worked together to develop resources for Year 11 students affected by the impact of the Coronavirus. The result is Flying Start Southampton, an impartial website built for young people in the city to support their transition to Post-16 education and training which is now available for parents and pupils to access.
 
Please use the following link to access the website:

https://www.sunoutreach.org/resource-category/flying-start-southampton/
 
The site includes:
 
· Careers - Planning for the future utilizing the Windmills iCan programme.
· Developing study skills – for all students - resources provided by college partners.
· Post-16 subject specific – to explore chosen subjects and beyond – links to partner sites.
· FAQs for young people & parents and carers.
· Health and wellbeing resources.

We hope you will be able to support your child in accessing this site in order for them to gain important information and advice to prepare them for moving on from The Polygon School.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any transition or destination questions, or any questions relating to Post-16 destinations, then please contact me at school.

Many thanks,

Mr P Rooke – Pupil Engagement Officer: Careers Educator
Tel: 023 8063 6776
image1.png
gs




